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03/09/2021  09:26:532021/2320/P COMMNT Mrs C V Levitt I object to the proposal to put two air conditioning units on the roof of 15-17 South End Road, NW3 2PT. The 

property is directly opposite houses in Maryon Mews, NW3 2PU. 

These air conditioning units are above the the UK government guidance on noise nuisance, which says this 

about permitted noise levels: "The permitted noise level using A-weighted decibels (the unit environmental 

noise is usually measured in) is: 34 dBA (decibels adjusted) if the underlying level of noise is no more than 24 

dBA 10 dBA above the underlying level of noise if this is more than 24 dBA". We the residents of Maryon 

Mews are entitled to the pace and quite enjoyments of our homes.  

It is also against the Local Plan and Camden¿s policy on noise nuisance in residential areas. I ask that this 

application is refused given the
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